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									         9th September 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian
Re:  Year 10 Trip to Bletchley Park – 23rd September 2019 
We would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity of an educational visit to Bletchley Park, near Milton Keynes. Bletchley Park was once the top-secret home of the World War Two Codebreakers and is now a vibrant heritage attraction. 
The trip is being organised by the Maths department at GPUTC and will be on Monday 23rd of September. We will be leaving from school at 8 45am and will return to school around 4pm, travelling by coach. Students will need to bring a packed lunch but if they are free school meals a lunch will be provided. The cost of the trip is £15.00 with the rest of the trip subsidised by the Maths Department.
During the visit, students will have a guided tour which will help them to orient themselves within both the grounds and the story of Bletchley Park. In their interactive workshop session they will use practical problem solving skills as they begin to understand the scale of the task faced by Bletchley Park’s codebreakers during World War II. There will also be time in small groups to explore the mansion, museums, huts and the shop. 	
This is an exciting opportunity for GPUTC students to Discover, Explore and be inspired by the famous World War II Mathematicians who were able to shorten the war by two to four years by decoding the messages sent by the German Enigma machines. It is also an opportunity to see the first historic machines that began the development of computers.
There are 24 places available for this trip and these will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The first 24 students to pay their money for the trip will be given a place. 
All new parents of students at GPUTC will be receiving a registration email from ParentMail on Wednesday this week.  Once you have signed up to ParentMail and received confirmation that your child has been allocated one of the 24 places the payment of £15 will need to be made via ParentMail.
Kind regards
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Lesley Goodfellow
Lead of KS4 Maths
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